
Notice No.279 Date: 10.12-2424

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that an lmportance and Prospects of Soft

Skills in Modern Era a single day workshop for students and non-teaching staffs a ioint initiative by

department of Computer Science, Mahishadal Girls' College, Mahishadal and Anudip lnstitute, Haldia

in collaboration with IQAC, Mahishadal Girls' College on 13.12.2O24 from 01:OO p.m. to O3:OO p.m- in

the Room No. RG-1. All students and Non-teaching staff of this college are requested to remain

present in the said workshop on that day positively.

All concerned will please note.
(Dr. Mausumi Ba )

Principal& Secretary

Mahishadal Girls' College
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